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Many people with disability living in group homes experience neglect related to inadequate

provision of food, fluids or nutrition care.

While some group homes perform well in terms of meeting the needs of people with disability,

in many situations this is not the case. More needs to be done to ensure equitable access to

adequate food, fluids and nutrition care for all people with disability, including those living in

group homes.

Our submission calls for the Royal Commission to ensure nutrition and food are not

overlooked in the care or support of people with disability in group homes.

For our recommendations, download our full submission.

Get in touch

https://dietitiansaustralia.org.au/
https://dietitiansaustralia.org.au/media/274


If you have questions about this submission, contact us at policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au
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